
 

 

 

 

 
 
    
         11 September 2024 

Dear Residents, 

VILLAGE COMMUNICATION 

 

This year we will be servicing the Fire Extinguishers for the houses in October. We have 

sourced a supplier that is more cost effective, as the service last year was R95 per unit. The 

new supplier will service the Extinguishers at R65 per unit this year – the cost of which will 

be added to your levy statement. 

We will send updated notification closer to the time of the service, where we will once again 

ask residents to please bring their extinguishers to the front desk for servicing. 

From next week Tuesday, 20 September a contractor is going to start bush clearing in the 

undeveloped portion of the Village. This is in preparation for the development to commence, 

however, there is no date set yet for the breaking of ground. We will provide you with ample 

notice before this starts, thus please refrain from asking Village Management when this 

development will start, as we do not have a set date yet. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Village Management 

 


